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24th November 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 5 Visit to The National Space Centre

To support our Science learning about the Earth in space Year 5 will be visiting the National Space Centre in Leicester. This visit will take place on Wednesday January 8th 2020. 

Our busy day will include visiting the Rocket Tower, watching a show in the Sir Patrick Moore Planetarium and an interactive, hands on workshop, just for our pupils, learning about the Earth, Moon and Sun.

We shall leave school at 9:00am in order to arrive at the National Space Centre at approximately 10.30am and return back to school at approximately 5.00pm. I would ask that the children are in school for 8.30 am on the day so that we can leave promptly at 9.00am.

The children should wear school uniform and sensible shoes as there will some walking. They will need to bring a packed lunch; this should not include fizzy drinks in cans or bottles.  If your child is entitled to a packed lunch provided by school please can you indicate this on the reply slip below.

I am able to take two parent helpers on the day, if you are able to assist, please contact myself, or Mrs Johnson. 

There is a gift shop, which I know children are drawn to! In my opinion it is very expensive, but if you wish to send your child with some spending money, we will have a short amount of time for them to visit the shop. Please do not send your child with any more than £5 to spend.


In order for the visit to be able to go ahead a voluntary contribution of £26.00 per child is requested to cover the cost of the visit.  If we do not receive sufficient contributions, we may have to cancel the visit. Payments should be made online via Agora.

Please return the permission slip by Monday December 9th 2019

Kind regards,



Mrs J Kitchener 

Y5 Class Teacher

Y5 -  National Space Centre Visit 
8th January 2020


Name of Child  ___________________________________________

I give / do not give* permission for my child to take part in the visit to the National Space Centre visit on Wednesday 8th January 2020.  
      

I have paid the £26.00 voluntary contribution. Via Agora.   

My child is entitled to free school dinners and I would like a packed lunch provided.
    
Yes 		No 		
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